
The original instrument and the following digest, which constitutes no part of the
legislative instrument, were prepared by Alden A. Clement, Jr.

DIGEST
Crowe SCR No. 99

Requests the La. Public Defender Bd. to study whether the statewide public defender system
should be privatized via a system of exclusively contract employment and report its findings to
the legislature by January 10, 2014.


